PUBLIC MEETING, SUNDAY 4th MARCH, 2012, 17.30 – 21.00

Friends Meeting House Main Hall, 6 Mount Street, Manchester M2 5NS
 'Educating Our Children: 
Somali Families' Issues And Concerns'

Agenda

17.30 Registration and Networking Opportunity
18.15 Welcome from the Chair, Zeinab Mohamed, RAPAR Matron*
18.20 Platform speakers’ introductory remarks that will include Somali Womens’ and Mens’ Fora representatives, parents from local schools and young Somali people themselves
18.50 Presentation by Dr Moran, with extracts read by members of Manchester Somali Men’s Forum, of key research findings from ‘What’s around NEET – and Why? Young men from Somali backgrounds (2012)’, commissioned by Manchester Central Collegiate in partnership with Focussing First on People**
19.20  Speak out….. Open discussion….  Everyone is welcome to contribute
20.40  Bringing it together - Next steps from the Somali Men’s Forum 

*There will be simultaneous translation for people who want it. This meeting will be filmed.  When you arrive, please let Sara know if you do not want to be on camera.  Sara will be at the registration desk.

**Copies of extracts from the research report and full details of where you can download a pdf version of it will be available at the meeting. 

This is a Public Meeting and everyone is welcome
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In Partnership with the Somali Men’s Forum 
RAPAR is a Registered Charity 1095961
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